
Submitter: Alice Shapiro 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2949 

I strongly support risk bonds for the companies operating in the Critical Energy 

Industrial hub and anywhere else bulk oils and liquid fuels are stored.  We are 

required to take our automobile insurance, for example, to defer the costs of potential 

accidents.  These storage facility owners must do the same! 


